
 

 

 

  

NOTICE OF FIELD TRIP  
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

   
The Westport Conservation Commission will conduct a site visit on Friday, July 19, 2019 at 
9:15 a.m. to the following properties for orientation purposes only in preparation for reviewing 
agenda items at its special, July 22, 2019 meeting: 
 
1. 1480 Post Road East:  Continued Application #IWW-10808-19 by 1480 PRE Associates, LLC on behalf of Alan 

Theole for a 32 unit multi-family residential community with detached wellness building and associated 
parking, grading and drainage.   
 

2. 3 Lakeview Road:  Continued Application #IWW,WPL/E-10782-19 by Pete Romano of LandTech on behalf of 
James Franco for a proposed single family residence, driveway and stormwater improvements. Work is within 
the wetland and upland review area.  

 
 
Members will meet at the Conservation Department first to carpool. Some sites might be 
especially wet and or be prone to ticks so appropriate clothing and footwear is recommended.  
 

Posted with the Town Clerk’s Office on Monday, July 15, 2019 

 

7.22.19 field trip agenda  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


